
 

 

 

 

KENT NETBALL SCHOOLS TOURNAMENTS CONFIRMATION DETAILS 
U19 - Wednesday 25th September 2024 
 

Dear all, 

  

Thank you for your entry to the Kent Schools Invitation Netball Festival.  Please take careful note 

of these instructions and pass to anyone who will be attending on the day. 

  

Date: Wednesday 25th September 2024 
 

Rules: Please see attached 

 

Venue : Rainham School for Girls, Derwent Way, Rainham, ME8 0BX .  Entry via Highfield 

Road only. 

 

Times: 

 

● Registration: 09:30 am (Please bring your Squad Registration Form) 
● First Games: 10:00 am 
● End of competition: 14:45 

 

Referee: Mrs Keeley Smith – chairperson@kentnetball.co.uk 

 

Format: 

 

 

Participating 

schools: 

Format to be advised on the day.  The top eight teams will qualify for the Finals on 

Friday 29/11/24 at Rainham - cost £20 per team. 

 

Canterbury Academy 

Colfe's School 

Cranbrook School 

Darrick Wood Senior School 

Dartford Grammar School for Boys 

Eltham College 

Farringtons School 

Gravesend Grammar School 

Hayes School 

Highworth Grammar School 

Kent College Pembury 

Langley Park School for Boys 

Newstead Wood School 
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Rainham Mark Grammar School 

Sevenoaks School 

Sir Joseph Wiliamson's Mathematical School 

St. Dunstans School 

Sutton Valence School 

Sydenham High School GDST 

The Judd School 

Tonbridge Grammar 

Walthamstow Hall School 

Weald of Kent Grammar School 

 

 

Umpires: You must provide an umpire for all your matches.  This person need not be 

qualified but must be competent. If you wish to pay for a qualified umpire who 

may be unqualified but on our pathway), we will do our best to put you in touch 

with one.  This would be an arrangement between you and the umpire. 

 

Before the 

day: 

 

Squad Registration 

Please find attached your Squad Registration form.  Complete and bring with you 

on the day. Note the age banding documents shared previously. 

 

Affiliation 

Your school must be a member of England Netball four days before the 

tournament day, or forfeit your place. 

 

Catering: Please note that the ladies in the cafe will be with us for the day. 

 

Don't forget! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Spectators: 

You are responsible for your own first aid – make sure that you have a full kit that 

includes strapping, safety pins and an ice pack.    It is also useful to bring a 

highlighter. 

 

Do not bring any child who has a piercing that cannot be removed!  Taping of 

piercing is not allowed at all.  Please bring nail clippers or scissors and a file. 

You will need bibs (a spare set in another colour is useful too) and a match ball. 

 

Not permitted 

 

Emergency 

contact: 

 

Tournament 

Referee 

Please bear in mind that we will also be driving to the venues in the morning, so 

please message the Tournament Referee. 

 

Keeley Smith 07743 698016.  Email chairperson@kentnetball.co.uk  

 

 

Website: 

 

Copies of this information are available from our website 

http://www.kentnetball.co.uk/#!school-tournament-documentation/c184s  
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Kind Regards 

Dawn Cox 

Kent Netball 

  


